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On 10 November 2020, President of the United Arab Emirates His Highness 
Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan issued Federal Law No. (15) of 2020 on 
Consumer Protection (the “Consumer Protection Law”), which repealed 
Federal Law No. (24) of 2006 on Consumer Protection (the “Old Consumer 
Protection Law”).

The Consumer Protection Law aims to further protect consumer rights in the 
United Arab Emirates (“UAE”) and extends to the sale and purchase of all 
goods and services (in a consumer context) provided in the UAE (including the 
free zones) as well as e-commerce channels registered in the UAE.

Principal amongst its objectives, the Consumer Protection Law aims to ensure:

 the quality of goods and services and the manner of marketing the same;

 consumer health and safety; and

 sound consumption patterns.

As with the Old Consumer Protection Act, the definition of “Supplier” is very 
broad and captures any legal person, including but not limited to 
manufacturers, distributors, service providers or any person “plays a part in 
producing or trading or storing a commodity in order to provide the same to the 
consumer”.  The definition of “Supplier” now extends to e-commerce service 
providers registered in the UAE.

This latter point is important given the significant growth of e-commerce in the 
UAE particularly during the Covid 19 pandemic, which has accelerated e-
commerce activities in the UAE.  As such the extension of the law to cover such 
activities is a welcome development.

The key takeaways of the Consumer Protection Law include the following:
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It is anticipated pursuant to Article 36 of the Consumer Protection Law, that 
Executive Regulations will follow by 15 May 2021 and provide further clarity on 
the Consumer Protection Law. Once the same are published we will provide an 
update to this client alert.  Furthermore Article 33 of the Consumer Protection 
Law provides that those caught by the provisions of the law must ensure that 
they are fully compliant with the same by 10 November 2021, or such other 
date as the UAE authorities might apply.

In the interim, businesses (particularly these engaged in the provision of e-
commerce) established in the UAE should familiarise themselves with the New 
Consumer Protection Law and ensure that they have systems in place to 
ensure compliance and safeguard consumer rights in accordance with the 
same.


